

13 February 2017

Acclaim Otago fyi-request-5294-0c4c4e81@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Acclaim Otago

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 29 January requesting the following information:

"ACC's 2016 Annual Report stated that ACC had accepted 1,933,629 new claims.

- 1. Please identify how many claims were accepted for each of ACC's separate accounts, i.e. Motor Vehicle Account, Work Account, Earners' Account, Non-Earners' Account and Treatment Injury Account.
- 2. Please identify the account used for payments when temporary visitors to New Zealand have recreational accidents i.e., claims that do not involve motor vehicle accidents, work accidents or treatment injury claims"

Because of the nature of your request, ACC is treating it as a request for information under the Official Information Act 1982.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by 27 February 2017.

If you have any questions I will be happy to work with you to resolve these. I can be contacted via email at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.

Yours sincerely

Government Services, ACC